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MR Brett Williams
12 King AVE
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

| do not support the berthing of superyachts with proposed lengths of 32m (105ft) and 25m
(82ft) respectively. A maximum proposed length of circa 15m (50ft) is appropriate.
Superyachts will negatively impact the amenity (noise and views), together with the safety of
this tranquil mooring area which is already highly populated with boats and highly used for
recreation (swimming, canoeing and paddle boarding).

| do not support the introduction of a liquor licence to a new kiosk from 6am to 9am (or within
this proposed timeframe) given it will have a negative sound effect over the water to
surrounding residential homes. | am supportive of a kiosk with shorter operating hours

exclusive of a liquor licence.





